
TUESDAY NEWS

COMING UP SOON...

4th October 2022

Catholic Life
Yesterday's worship centred around Sunday's Gospel reading in which Jesus
explained that it doesn't matter how much or little faith  we have - it is simply
important that we have it and we use it for God's work. Our mission this week is: to
recharge our relationship with God through prayer.

Wednesday 12th October, 11am-12:30pm
Y6 Come Dine With Me - A chance to come and share in a lesson with your
child and then have lunch with them in the dinner hall afterwards.  A google
form will come out this week for you to register.

Harvest Festival
Our Mini Vinnies will be leading a Harvest

Festival worship on Thursday morning in

school.  They ask politely for everyone to

bring in a tin or some kind of dried food which

will all be donated to Bradford North Food

Bank.  

The Mini Vinnies are also hosting a café with

the 'Big Vinnies' from the SVP Society on

Tuesday 11th October at 3:15pm in the small

hall.  Please come along and support them in

their first community fundraiser!

St Francis Feast Day Mass
Today, we celebrated a wonderful

Feast day Mass in school. It was a

very uplifting and joyous Mass in

honour of our Patron Saint, St

Francis. Thank you to all the

readers, to Isaac for serving and to

the whole of Y5 and the Children's

Choir for a beautiful Communion

reflection. We were delighted to be

joined by so many parents/carers

and Parishioners.

Tuesday  18th October
Individual school photos 

This Thursday 6th October, 3:30pm OR 5:30pm
Our Y5 and Y6 children with their parents/carers are invited to come
along and take part in a Maths Workshop with Miss Burgess.  We will
look at Maths fluency, calculation methods, end of year expectations,
games and how to support your child at home. Google Form to register
is out now.

Monday 17th October, 3:30pm-7:15pm
Wednesday 19th October, 3:30pm-5:15pm
Parent Consultations.  A link to sign up for a 
slot will be coming out this Friday at 7pm. 






20

Last Week in School....

PFA  Meeting
Thank you to everyone 

who came along.
Lots of exciting 

fundraising events 
are coming soon!

Reading for 
Pleasure Workshops

We had a lovely turn out with 
parents/carers 

and children discovering lots of new 
books.  Thank you to 

Miss Britz for all her preparation 
and passion for reading 

CONGRATULATIONS to Anna in Y4 for receiving the

Headteacher Award last week for the full engagement she

shows in her learning and the maturity she shows in looking

after her own well-being.  Also, Anna always goes above and


beyond in all that she does.

WELL DONE to all our Class Merit Winners 
last week

      Y1:    Isla                              Y4: Jack
      Y2:    Calum                        Y5: Madeleine
       Y3:    Sharzil                      Y6: Adam

NOTICES



Winter coats!

Please remember to  send your

child with a warm coat every day

Winmarleigh
Y6 had a wonderful time on 

their residential last week and 
were wonderful 
ambassadors 
for our schoo!

Y2 Trip
Y2 learned all about toys 

from the past at 
Bradford Industrial Museum 

last week.  They had a 
wonderful time!

EYFS Stay, Play and Learn
Thank you to all the parents/carers 

who came along to share in the 
children's learning.  It was great 

to have you in school and 
we hope you enjoyed it!

KS2 Art Club
Sadly, we are unable to accommodate

everyone who wanted to join all at once, and so

the following rota has been put in place:
Autumn term: Year 3 and 4
Spring term: Year 5 and 6
Y3/4 Art Club: Monday 10th October,

3:30-4:30pm
Please ensure that children have a snack and an

old, oversized shirt to wear to protect their

uniform. 




CONGRATULATIONS to Grace M in Y2 for achieving the Big Cat

Reading Award last week for always reading frequently at


home. We are blown away by her effort and the results in school. 
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